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Attachments
 Important Dates 2017-
2018

Arrival & Dismissal
Procedures

 

Important to 
Remember

ABSENCES  
Call RE Office prior to the
start of class at
708.352.4555 or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org

SIGN IN PROCEDURE  
Please make sure to stop in
the RE Office whenever
you are in the building to
sign in before going to your
child's class or to a
presentation in Joyce Hall.

EARLY DISMISSAL  
Parent note required.
Stop in the RE Office to
sign your child out.

PICK UP PROCEDURES  
Please do not double park.

  

  

Coordinator's Message

I am really looking forward to RE sessions to get
into a normal routine. The last several weeks have
been a GOOD busy but it has not given me the
opportunity to walk thru the building and smile as I
watch all of the great things that I know are
happening in classrooms. Our volunteer catechists
spend a lot of time BEFORE coming to class so
that your child(ren) has a positive experience.
Please remind your child(ren) to give a word of
thanks to their catechist(s)  every so often. 

Student will be going home with an At Home Lesson
on Sunday and next Wednesday for October 29
and November 1.  I hope you will find this lesson an
opportunity to talk about why you chose to name
your child the name he/she has and to learn more
about saints! You can click here for another copy
of the lesson. Children will get credit for class
attendance upon completion of the lesson.
Each child needs to return the lesson to their
catechist by November 12/15.

Seventh Grade Food Drive
Our Seventh Grade Food Drive is Sunday and next
Wednesday. Another copy of the flyer with
suggested non-perishable donations can be found
by  clicking here.  All donations help to stock our
parish Food Pantry and will give us an opportunity
to reach out to those in our community who need
that little bit of extra assistance.

Eighth Grade Speak Event
Our 8th Graders will participate in a Speaker

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXo_QwMf24Ly_PSqjkFonMvvxLaNtYtOnnna9kEqbF7KpZVKE9iOhp0JGrXSp-B2tO14lZn5_NHGXHUOYPr0a-dM-_4C30PyFFqzpobBpUSWxOwpjaaE5E7ZE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXozqOH0yEEB4vu9HWZkePA4YqWWGbzgQwJBi9jDVjZUcTU-P7LNmEbNbmwd-SDxH6wPl7sQK7RUbZaVH7aznPdoR2FwzyupEdJV3qPyK4VEVXP4leBnNUwIbv1NS_vTtYAlHNOsDO8GwZX69o9PuwmE9Y9CYHOOWzkNzfUCKxGEHDBhmFjl2hoz78YnNbhda_gmXHGRMFn8zJroThoi8P0obWf_YaG44PI8MUdp_O_6nPfwb9Fj5rne0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXo0RQnlV3OnI4USChU2QH-CcVzbGGA0y3WHgTKrZhSxcGquq8G_sgI0LTu8e36m-nKP-AfIMxgj0tnRZRs_XCK8mGnaDgaXHq-mxwRMbDe_lWdQ337Yw2HpHhe2RE-FNu4pIslnAO3FOOXvSrZeoQ5zJfDX7u6-dWvgDvFO6ccWiFMTzQQVtTeM9eEIUIfH0ISWF3iAhuQc_0DmnY1CGVNlo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXo4pW-Vxg3zPemFTfV4I_kqdxs7S6TManPyoQX60A2k-HGO___fJHxBZpa3gUJnyhjJAY3JYgqYJfrje5P0hNMMeDo6Oc7ZPylsKVqjPbZnlujXqBoZQNnnlX7wJHfoCdrFghpJaOI-nnvtw-CS3j0uHUahR_4Tuwaa6E_lU1hq84UcgID-juHJ7Mjfw2UOseE7Bq1WhwKZeY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXo4pW-Vxg3zPe8E_SQ3kSqA7I-PEtdGFpN3XC02HxKM1FJt-yLdg4nkBrhHKx-QabB3CFSsSqLkBbE4rXNWhfZDYXlebOYcOBxWxjAVWXxI8fIijp0bzDOLyIdm8GofFuwpsdclwUaS2IvlqXrd_E9geSaji-ugwE-8YefPtTDahmA3-LO-EG2hfLEaBzMV8cCVF68e7FL5oB&c=&ch=
mailto:sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXo77w1maOPKVnNPDb3zTUioH0Vgp7LLLA1qAVG1NN1-2o3JUpw1DPpWipbG4Di_pSf8G2eW2qtkVWg9phw0laJZOwc-seG_v4lzSefQs8LYoM1DgRKTFz0KDufUU5sXlMwUkr6nNHoDsKZ40T6X7On7fs9YZQN1V3O7F7dRWzBdLU6JjpiYuYtsxFpFooj68zOnlGWCaycn8s&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXo-H9gYRWrMKYKcoOXKc-04A-42dESQIhpaVcPTchmA-WsoWiTwG3C1gTOlIT_5UboNTd3UyIls8B2dTlAuGjUN0JIJ428L7-G27TKEIGczcMvZjn9m3htwVumXxaPKjjRlSOADf850S04rng-5ZDw_jf2tJ19PQWf3jdHcmP-fZ5tncmKX5oYwpT2NPIcOd5-rWBCp2I8Goa&c=&ch=


Children always have the
right of way.
Be considerate of our
neighbors on Waiola and
Spring Avenues.

CLASS TIMES  
Sunday: 9:00-10:15am
Wednesday: 4:00-5:15pm
Wednesday: 6:15-7:30pm

Please make sure your
child arrives five minutes
early so that class can
begin on time.

Kindergarten parents
ONLY may walk their
child into the building.

WEEKEND MASS 
SCHEDULE
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am,
9:00 am, 10:30 am,
12:00 noon, and 6:00
pm

Event this  Sunday, October 22 from 4:00-5:15pm
in Joyce Hall. This is in place of regular class for
8th graders that week.  Eighth Graders are
expected to participate. Info was emailed to
families last week and a reminder was sent today.
Please make note of the correspondence that was
sent your way.

Little Caesar Fund Raiser
Thank you to families who have placed a pizza kit
order on line or have turned in an order to RE
Office. Thanks also to families who have chose to
make a donation instead of ordering. 

The TOP  family will receive a $50 gift card to
Target for selling the most Little Caesar' Pizza
Kits. Call your family and reach out to your next
door neighbor. We really need the support from
everyone to reach our goal of $4000.

An easy way to order is by going on line to: 
PizzaKit.com and enter our fundraiser
ID#331781.  You can still have your order come
here to SFX for pick up with no shipping charge.
This fundraiser helps us to keep tuition cost
down.  Once again, a  donation is always
appreciated if pizza is not your thing. 

Weekly News Bulletins
We continue to  reminder you that whomever in
your family is receiving this News Bulletin needs to
forward it to others in your family whom you
requested to receive information. My News
Bulletins are also on the parish Website under the
Religious Education tab.

Visitors During RE
Reminder that  parents who come into the building
for purposes other than stopping in the RE Office
are asked to sign in and wear a visitors' badge.
Kindergarten children are allowed to  be walked to
their class by a parent.



Third Grade Mass
Third grade families are asked to put November 5
Noon Mass on their family calendar. Our third
graders will be taking on many of the liturgical
roles. There is a practice on Saturday, November 4
at 11:15am in church. Look for an email to third
grade families early next week.

Fourth Grade Mass
Fourth Grade families are asked to put November
12 Noon Mass on your family calendar. Our fourth
graders will be taking on many of the liturgical
roles. There will be a practice on Saturday,
November 11 at 11:15am in church. More info to
come as we get closer to the date. 

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
Please read the Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
which also includes drop off and pick up practices
before class on Sunday and next Wednesday. Class
dates and other important dates
can also be found in the same attachment section.
Wednesday AFTERNOON families received a
special email explaining a new procedure we are
trying to implement to help alleviate traffic and
provide more safety for everyone involved. You can
review those procedures by clicking HERE.

Look With Kindness And See Goodness
Look With Kindness and See Goodness is our
theme for the year. We are going to focus on
looking at the WHOLE person as a son and
daughter of God and treating each other with
respect and kindness. We can and will discover the
goodness in each other when we do just that!

Absences
Please remember to phone in (352-4555) or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org your child's absence prior
to the start of class. Thank you! 

Family Ministry Opportunities
Being of service to others is one of the ways of
living out of our baptismal call. Family Ministries

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXo6mQIemFp2C4zwiM9KGAiHaBONrtkPY1QTdf_l-1ekutMqpuF7Nmjt5I4eplk69nTI8Og_ZV0Lwku0tUkqZ0UjWJAFDq6NWCnM8rlvoKVyEkpX00Nn9OxafqELpccl3tK8Gp0hXYPwj5A3VrSw7nIgfuNaDPFHIifQwMWDnRfuI1E_wojuj69--tdfuBP6KnvZLcTR66mTeS&c=&ch=
mailto:www.sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org


provides opportunities for families to being of
service to others. Click here for information on
various ways you can reach out to others and have
some fun while doing it.
 
Important Dates and Handbook 
The Religious Ed Important Dates Sheet and
Handbook can be found on the Parish Website.  You
can click on the Attachment Section and Website
found on the top left hand corner of each
Religious Ed News Bulletin.   

See You In Church!!! 

Terri Simeoni
Religious Education Coordinator 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pkce-zNu2KQ8xPlcFNT4cqdqkzvbbKaOpkL9S-bzbqVRR_WYRwOXozMTaZ_Qx-l5IFNZ-IqYzRxlGlx-GPPP8q3nvZ9tCSXw3SxT6driZnI3dlrG1-26-PUW6lXzg2QvyCIsbHxksWVHq4Uy1Eafzpy-Kpx7Jx4-xFNuVh9IbM1BMt6VANkr-X_yepmeJG6ShXgC2wo4BvEyWFnpOwqVBgvNEwxrX3TuIxmWQpA6BrqdN01h8YCf32-GWnkF7MPy&c=&ch=

